
RAVENS IN OUR COMMUNITY 

PURPLE FRIDAY CARAVAN

RAVENS 5K & KIDS FUN RUN

To kick off the 2015 season, the Ravens continued 
their tradition of spreading purple pride around 
Baltimore with their annual Purple Friday Caravan. 
At the conclusion of Countdown to Kickoff Week, 
Ravens cheerleaders, members of the pep band and 
mascot Poe visited students at two Baltimore City 
elementary schools. The first caravan stop was at City 
Spring Elementary/Middle School, and then the group  
traveled to Hampstead Hill Academy. At each school, 
students were pleasantly surprised when the Ravens 
Caravan flooded their auditorium, performing songs 
and routines for all in attendance.

The Baltimore Ravens celebrated the return of football 
on Wednesday, Sept. 9, with the Ravens 5K and Kids 
Fun Run. Joining the celebration were Ravens alumni 
players K Matt Stover (pictured right), RB Jamal Lewis 
and LB Brad Jackson, along with Ravens Cheerleaders 
and mascot Poe. Fans ran or walked their way around 
Baltimore and finished on the 50-yard line at M&T Bank 
Stadium. A team of wingmen from Athletes Serving 
Athletes (ASA) were also on hand to help over 20 ASA 
disabled athletes compete (pictured below). Proceeds 
from the race’s registration fees were donated to the 
One Love Foundation and House of Ruth Maryland, 
both of which are committed to raising awareness 
about and ending domestic violence.


